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Dear President Yao, 

On behalf of the University of Maryland, Baltimore Graduate School (UMB), I would like to 
invite you and your distinguished colleague, Dr. Zhaofu Dai to visit UMB for a five-day period 
within the dates between May 6 to May 30, 2024.     

Although we would be delighted to help you and Dean Dai identify accommodations near the 
UMB campus, it is understood that during your visit to UMB, your institution –Wannan 
Medical College –will cover all expenses for you and your colleague, including transportation, 
lodging, meals, insurance, and other costs. 

On a personal note, please allow me to express how pleased I am with the prospect of 
exploring educational collaboration between UMB and Wannan Medical College in the field of 
forensic medicine, possible short team seminars and workshops, scholars and student 
exchanges, and collaborative teaching initiatives. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or require any additional information.  

Delegate list of Wannan Medical College 
 

Name Gender Date of Birth Passport/ID No. Position 

Yao Yingshui Male May 28th, 1972 340104197205282031 President of Wannan Medical 
College 

Dai  Zhaofu Male Mar. 12th, 1980 370727198003127110 Vice-Dean of Graduate School 
of Wannan Medical College 

I look forward to meeting you at University of Maryland Baltimore.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Erin Golembewski 
Senior Associate Dean 
University of Maryland, Baltimore 


